
April 20, 2022 

 

For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
Thank you for those who took the time to give me a bit of your time to give feedback on my leadership.  It’s important 

to know where I can grow, work harder, and improve.  This reminds me of a Scripture verse that my kids heard “to 

song” (such a great way to memorize and remember Bible verses that we can draw peace & comfort from in our day to 

day): 

 

“Whatever you do, work heartily, as for the Lord and not for men, knowing that from the Lord you will receive 

the inheritance as your reward. You are serving the Lord Christ.”   

Colossians 3:23-24 

After this week, we have 6 weeks left and like our yearlong theme states – Press On!  Parents, keep encouraging your 

kiddos to work hard…finish strong…do their best…and live out the School Wide Goals to the best of their abilities.  

Thanks for working alongside us in this! 

 

Spirit Days  

The last day of “Spirit Days” is tomorrow – Tacky Tourist Day… 

Check out the flyer on the inside office door or look in Newsletters on our site 

(here’s the link)  

 

Auction & Dinner  

Have you marked your calendars?  Friday, May 13, 2022 - 5:30 p.m. @ Christ the King 

Bellingham. Free dinner, silent & live auction, and fantastical fellowship – all to raise funds 

to cover the costs at PCSNW – to keep tuition down and acquire good resources for the 

students! 

• RSVP at the office (don’t assume we know you are going) and invites are available to give to others 

• If you have items or services for the auction – please get them in by the end of April (next week) 

 

Volunteer Opportunities 

Last week we put out opportunities and to my knowledge – no one stepped forward.  I really would appreciate a parent 

or three to help when we put out requests – if you are able to help – please let Scott know. 

 

Other Calendar Dates   

✓  May 30th – Memorial Day (no school) 

✓  May 31st – Field Day (help needed!) 

✓  June 1st – Last day of classes, End of the Year Celebrations: PreK-4th (2:30 @ PCSNW)  

& 5th-12th (6:30 @ Good News Fellowship) 

✓  June 2nd - Vander Pol Retirement Celebration (6:30 @ PCSNW) – Help needed! 

 

Newsletter reading is a mandatory part of being a part of the PCSNW community.  In an effort to reward those who 

take the time to abide by this mandatory expectation, send a quick email to me with your first & last name as well as 

which topic resonates with you – and you will be entered in a draw for a gift card! 

 

Mission Trip to the Dominican Republic 2023 

Plans are in the works to resume our mission trips to the “DR” with our high school students.  We 

have an information meeting planned on Thursday, May 5th @ 8:25 a.m. Please let Mr. V. know if 

you have questions!  

Here’s a link that Mrs. Marchell made with more info: https://www.smore.com/8mzk91  

https://providencechristianschool.hubbli.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/464/2022/03/Spirit-Days-April-18-21.pdf
https://www.smore.com/8mzk91

